St. Mary’s Acadeny Charter School

507 North Filmore e Beeville, Texas 78102
School Office (361) 358-5601 @ Fax (361) 358-3503

As part of our commitment to transparency and accountability in education, we would
like to inform you of an upcoming Public Hearing regarding the Texas Academic
Performance Report (TAPR) for our school district on Thursday, February 27, 2025 at
11:00 AM at 507 N. Filmore St. in the 800 building room 805. This hearing is in
accordance with the requirements outlined by the Texas Education Code.

The Texas Academic Performance Report provides valuable insights into the
performance of our school district, including student academic achievement,
graduation rates, demographics, and much more. Your participation in this hearing is
vital as it allows us to share important information about our district's performance
and gather feedback from our community.

During the hearing, we will review key aspects of TAPR and address any questions or
concerns you may have regarding our district's educational performance. Your input is
invaluable in helping us identify areas of success and areas for improvement as we
continue to strive for excellence in education.

We encourage all parents and guardians to attend this important event and participate
in the discussion. Your involvement strengthens our partnership between home and
school, ensuring the best possible outcomes for our students.

Thank you for your continued support of our school and your commitment to the
education of our children. If you have any questions or require further information,
please feel free to contact the school at (3461) 358-5601. We look forward to seeing you
at the Public Hearing on February 27,2025.



